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Report on the Open IBSSA Board and Education and Qualification 
Department meetings 

 
Geneva-Switzerland 09-12 May 1999 

 
 
Present: 
 
Mr. George Popper-Executive President 
Dr. G. S. Bertoletti-Vice President 
Mr. Silvere Salvisberg-Vice President 
Dr. Rony Kluger-General Secretary 
Mr. Josef Polyák-Honorary Founding Member 
Mr. Ádi Popper-Honorary Founding Member 
Mr. Julian Moisescu-Vice President 
Mr. Miki Varga-Member of Education and Qualification Department 
Mr. Oliver Rózsa Supplementary member of Education and Qualification. Department 
Mr. Selva Gerald 
Dr. Giuseppe Morabito-Member of Diplomatic Department 
Mr. Zeev Gefen-Director of the Office in Israel 
Dr. Ferenc Tóth-Chairman of the Settlement Security Department 
Mr. Levente Gyenes-Coordinator for Central and Eastern Europe 
Dr. Josef Szollár Representative in Hungary 
Mr. Lubomir Koszegi 
Mr. Rastislav Turic 
Mr.Denis Dinga 
Mr. Károly Simon Representative for South Hungary (Hungary-Be-Si-Ker Security) 
Mr. István Nemeth-Secretary of Business Security Dep. (Hungary-Lan Len Ltd.) 
20 persons represented companies from 8 countries  
 
8-12 May 1999 there were several meetings held in Geneva with the participation of the above officials. 
 
The minutes of the Open IBSSA Education and Qualification 
Department Meeting and the minutes of the Board Meeting are enclosed. 
 
After 3 days hard work on the 11th May 99 an Open Meeting was held 
with the involvement of all present IBSSA members in the Headquarters Hotel. 
 
The meeting was opened by George Popper-Executive President who gave a report about the activities and work done by the 
leadership since the last Congress held November 1998 in Budapest. He also reported the very successful meeting which was 
held just 3 weeks ago in Tel Aviv Israel. Minutes of that meeting are available on the Internet. 
The new IBSSA Magazine with the Congress Minutes and an IBSSA CD ROM was distributed. 
Dr. Rony Kluger-General Secretary gave an Information and distributed the draft of the document elaborated by the Education 
and Qualification Department. After some proposals the rules were finalized. 
After lunch brake Mr. Zeev Gefen, the President of the Israeli College for Security and Investigation gave an information about 
the structure and the education system of his College. 
As an interesting case he gave a very professional lecture about the "Rabin assassination"  
Mr. Popper reported, that Mr. Marko Nicovic Vice President (Yugoslavia) visited the HQ last week and excused himself because 
he was not able to attend the Board Meeting. The president gave an actual Information about the ongoing war in Yugoslavia. 
 
Adi Popper, who is in charge for IBSSA Internet site informed that member companies, as it was decided by the last congress 
will have a free 2 page information on IBSSA WEB Site. 
Individual members for a yearly us$ 50.- charge can have that information as well. It is also possible, that for a yearly 50.-$ 
IBSSA members will have an own IBSSA E-mail number.(for instance: pop@ibssa.org) He again draw the attention, that new 
Information about IBSSA you can find at. 
 



All delegates visited the CEFAS training center. Mr. Salvisberg gave an information about the training facilities and their 
system. He explained that beside the Training center in Geneva since two years they have a base at France too. CEFAS was one 
of the first IBSSA recognized training centers and their licenses are accepted by the European Community. 
 
Mr. Bertoletti, Rony Kluger and Julian Moisescu performed a short but very professional self defense demonstration for the 
students and instructors of the CEFAS Training Center. 
 
The President thanked the hospitality, than accompanied by the present Board Members he gave over the first official IBSSA 
Diplomas for certified instructors and teachers. 
 
After a small cocktail-party given by Mr. Salvisberg all official programs were closed. 
 
See you in Bochum! 
 
Best regards, 
 
George Popper 
Executive President 
 
 


